
Curt Gebers 

Hello fellow CCAA members, my name is Curt Gebers and I have been involved with our Cane 
Corso breed for 17 years now. I have seen many changes over the years. My belief is we are all 
passionate about this breed and every one of us has a vision of how this breed and our club 
should move forward. My hope is that all of you like the newsletter the committee and we have 
been producing for 1-1/2 years now. I feel our committee has put together some really nice 
issues with something for everyone. 

 I have supported complete transparency and voted for transparency consistently on every BOD 
meeting I have been on for over 1-1/2 yrs now. Just so you know I am opposed to any sort of 
editing of the recordings to our meetings. I feel that the membership has a right to hear exactly 
where each of us BOD stand on things. That way when the membership votes in our elections 
they can make an informed choice. It is unfortunate that we have not been able to accomplish 
much this past year for the club or the breed. It is not for lack of trying I assure you. If you have 
taken the time to listen to the recordings you know I will stand strong for our membership and 
our breed. Consistantly. 

 If I am elected I give you my word I will remain ethical and that me and committee will do our 
very best to provide a newsletter that is worthy of this magnificent breed.  

 I ask that when you cast your votes this election please do not vote for a friend or a friend of a 
friend but vote for the person you believe has their heart and head into helping this club and 
breed move into a positive future. Thank you 
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